
 
 
 
Hello Venture Heights families, 
  
Our soft start week turned out very successful (actually, it felt like two different Groundhog days!).  Our staff managed 
to make some subtle adjustments in the routines for the day and we are ready for full classes next week. 
  
A few things to note: 
  

1.      THANK YOU for making arrangements for kids to go home for lunch!  We think this provides an excellent 
mental break for the students.  Reminder that when they return from lunch they are to go through the front 
doors and sit by their classroom if the bell has not gone. 

  
2.      Great job keeping your children home if they are experiencing any symptoms.  When kids do display 

symptoms at school, we are using the library as our “isolation room”.  We chose that room because it is 
open and airy and has lots of windows.  We wanted to make sure the children don’t feel like they are being 
secluded by placing them in a small room. 
  

3.     Thank you as well for staying out of the bus lanes.  Large numbers of students are using the front of the 
school as a gathering place.  The fewer vehicles in the area, the better! 

  
4.    Help us rebuild your child's skills!  Time spent at home on reading, number sense and building stamina and 

responsibility is more crucial than 
       ever. 
  

 Check out our FaceBook page for a cool picture of the day!  Have a great weekend and we will see you on Monday – 
students will continue to meet their homerooms outside in the morning.   
  
  

Ron Biberdorf, Principal 
Venture Heights School 
Martensville, SK 
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